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The following Steering Committee members participated in the conference call:  Linda Gage, Richard Rathge, David Birkholz, John Blodgett, Sue Ebestch, David Joye, Rebecca Picaso, Carol Rogers and Bob Scardamalia.  Stan Rolark, Renee Jefferson-Copeland, Frank Ambrose CLO.

Steering Committee Meeting in February


Agenda

· Details of the agenda were reviewed.

Presentations

· The committee requested CLO to provide 15 – 20 minutes for a practice run of the presentations on Wednesday.  These presentations made by Steering Committee members will be a combination of PowerPoint and Internet demonstrations and will be used to demonstration of the products and services provided by SDC’s. 

· David Joye is coordinating the effort to assemble ad display case highlighting various products donated by SDC’s for the exhibit.  These materials need to be forwarded to David Joye by the 29th and to Renee by the February 4th.

· All presentations will be made available on the SDC Clearinghouse site as soon as possible.  Linda Gage and Stan Rolark’s opening remarks will also be made available.

National Meeting

· Details on possible videoconferencing for the national meeting are still being worked on.  A test of this capability will be used for an upcoming steering committee conference call.
· October conference sessions will be held at the Bureau this year.  Registration dollars will be lowered due to the meeting location being held there.  Registrants will have to access to the new metro line in Suitland.
MOA’s & Annual Reports

· At this time there are 7 states that have not returned their MOA’s.  Efforts will be made to follow-up with these SDCs.
· Comments from the Annual Reports will be handled on a case-by-case basis.  The Bureau’s responses to these comments will be posted on the SDC Clearinghouse.  Carol, Linda and Frank will work together on how to handle these questions.
PRODUCTS

· Boundary & Annexation Survey program will provide a list of recipients to those SDCs that are willing to assist in follow-up of non-respondents.  The committee also suggested that the Bureau reassure those jurisdictions that are asked to participate, that their individual efforts are incorporated into the program.






